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This Week….. 
 

In phonics, we learnt how to read longer words 
for example, bigger, hammer, lunchbox and 
farmyard. We learnt how to chunk them to 
help us read and write them. We have been 
practising all our Phase 3 tricky words too!  
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
composition of number 3. We have been 
finding all the ways to make 3 and we used the 
part, part, whole model to practically show 
this. Can they find a way to make 3 at home 
using their toys? We would love to see this on 
Seesaw! 

 
We are really enjoying learning all about Henri 
Rousseau and creating our own Jungle 
collages. Watch this space – these will be on 
display soon!  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

 
Daffodils: Sienna Ho 

 
 
 
 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 
 
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 
 

Mental Health Week  

Next week is Children’s Mental Health week. We 
will be doing lots of feel good exercises such as 
yoga, getting fresh air and other activities that 

support us in feeling good.  

The children can wear a jumper or cardigan 
inside out on Thursday 9th to support 

‘Inside Out Day’.  

 

 

National Storytelling Week 
 

We really enjoyed our live author workshop 
this week with Sarah Roberts and Chitra 

Soundar. The children are feeling very inspired 
about stories!  

Thank you to the parents who attended the 
family reading session in Daffodils this week!  

 


